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Escambia County
Citylimits as of 11/13/19
Proposed Baptist Annexation



From: Sherry Morris  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 9:01 AM 
To: Don Kraher <DKraher@cityofpensacola.com> 
Cc: Grover C. Robinson, IV <GRobinson@cityofpensacola.com>; Christopher L. Holley 
<CHolley@cityofpensacola.com>; Keith Wilkins <KWilkins@cityofpensacola.com>; Kerrith Fiddler 
<KFiddler@cityofpensacola.com>; Susan Woolf <swoolf@cityofpensacola.com>; Ericka Burnett 
<EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Baptist Annexation 
 
Don, 
 
See attached.    Per the discussion at the Agenda Conference yesterday, I asked Paul Kelly to create a 
map that better illustrates the relationship between the area proposed for annexation, and the existing 
City limits.   I believe this will help to clarify that there are no enclaves being created, and, while the City 
limit lines will still be rather irregular, it is all contiguous property being voluntarily annexed which 
complies with state statutory requirements.   
 

Sherry Morris, AICP 
Planning Services Administrator 
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 

Office: 850.435-1670 

smorris@cityofpensacola.com 

 

  
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of 
Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise 
exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in 
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by 
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